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Jimmie Eggers Superintendent/Principal 
September 3, 2020 

Our Marcum-Illinois Families, 

The state of California has revamped the guidelines regarding California Counties reopening status.  You 
can look at this website to track how we are doing regarding the status. https://covid19.ca.gov/safer-
economy/  We are still awaiting our testing numbers to fall into a category where we can safely reopen 
the school for our children.  The average on the state’s website needs to be 14.2 per 100,000 less before 
Dr. Luu, the county health officer, will consider any school reopening per state guidelines.   

We previously submitted a waiver through the Sutter County Office of Education in August.  That waiver 
was not addressed by Dr. Luu due to our county COVID numbers not meeting the state’s criteria for 
opening.  We will resubmit our revised waiver when Dr. Luu notifies the county superintendents that 
she will be accepting waiver applications.     

Currently, I attend weekly meetings that Dr. Luu holds for Sutter and Yuba County Schools.  I will 
continue to communicate the needs and desires of our community.   

You and your family may have specific questions that have not been answered in this letter.  Please feel 
free to reach me by email or by cell phone so that I may answer those questions.  My cell number is 
(530)777-8016. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jimmie Eggers 
Superintendent/Principal 
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